

May 2025

Dear Valued Chamber Supporter:

Our Inaugural Gala and Silent Auction will take place in the Viennese Ballroom of the Langham Huntington Hotel Pasadena on Friday, June 27, 2025. This year we will celebrate as Frank Girardot of BYD/RIDE assumes the duties of Chair of the Board. We hope you can join us for the event.

We are also asking for your help in making our Silent Auction a success.

By donating to our Silent Auction you can showcase your business before many of the leaders of our community. We are happy to accept donations of trips, vacation stays, tickets to events and activities. All donors to the Silent Auction are acknowledged in the program/auction catalogue and at the event. We also thank all donors and sponsors in our monthly newsletter and highlight some exceptional auction items in our press releases.

Our Inaugural Gala is the Chamber's major fundraiser for the year. Money raised through the Gala supports Chamber activities, events and services to members. We hope you will donate to the Gala by providing something for our Silent Auction.

Please take a moment to fill out and return the enclosed auction donation form. We appreciate your generosity in providing an item, service or certificate for our Silent Auction. The Pasadena Chamber of Commerce is a 501(c)(6) not for profit organization. Our Tax ID number is 950616125.

Thank you,

Leanne Waggoner External Affairs & Events Director